
RFP-2018-2 – STREET RESURFACING PROJECT 
 
ADDENDUM # 2 – CLARIFICATION OF QUESTION 
 
The City received the following question pertaining to the scope of work of the RFP and 
responded as follows: 
 
Question: 
Will there be any patching required on this project and about all streets have curb and gutter with 
existing asphalt level with the curb do you want to pave into the curb or just be an inch high at 
the curb line? 
 
Answer: 
We have included tonnage for leveling and patching if needed and we allow contractors to taper 
the pavement to the curb line not pave into the curbing.  
 
 
Posted March 9, 2018 


